
 
 

REVISED Proposal for a  

New Firehouse/Emergency Services Department 

- Bond Vote Information -  

 
• The bond vote is scheduled for Tuesday, January 14th from 6:00am-9:00pm in the Youth Room 

at the Bedford Presbyterian Church (44 Village Green in Bedford Village) 
 

• Absentee ballots will be available starting December 11th, 2019.  Absentee ballot applications 

and process details – including application/voting deadlines are available at 

www.bedfordvillagefiredistrict.com or by emailing: ASour@bedfordvillagefiredistrict.com  
 

• The bond requested of the community to support the project is $14,750,000 

o Almost 16% LOWER than the amount narrowly defeated in April, 2019 

o Median impact per household is less than $300 per year (or approx. 82 cents per day) 
 

• Information sessions, leading up to the bond vote, will allow the community to learn more and 

ask questions about the project;  Registration is required at all sessions as space is limited 
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